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Georgia Pacific LLC would like to formally request an extension on the previously approved chemical addition trials 
which include chemical addition to the wastewater treatment system to improve effluent quality and reduce sulfide 
emissions. Approval for these trials is scheduled to expire on September 24, 2015. We would like to extent the trial 
approval until November 1, 2015. A permit modification application has been submitted to the agency for continued 
use of the chemical addition, but has not yet been finalized. This trial extension would ensure that there is no lapse in 
treatment. 

Thank you for your consideration and as always please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or 
concerns. 

Rachel M. Johnson 
Environmental Engineer 
Crossett Paper Operations 
(870) 567-8170 
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